
                  September 2018 
                                                                                                         

 
Dear KTES Families,                                          
                                                                                 
The Knowlton Twp Elementary School Parent Teacher Organization would like to welcome 
all new and returning families!  We hope you had a sensational summer! 
 
The PTO at Knowlton is a non-profit group that exists to support parents, families, students, 
and teachers.  It is a collaborative effort between families, faculty, and administration.  Our 
mission is to help build a strong school community where children can thrive.  By organizing 
fundraisers throughout the year, we are able to fund assemblies, enrichment programs, fun 
family events, and provide support to the teachers and staff.  We welcome your involvement 
in the KTES community by helping with these events and activities, donating baked goods 
or paper products, volunteering at the school store, or even taking pictures during an event. 
 
Attached is our Student Directory submission form. If you would like to share your family’s 
contact information for the purpose of providing a community support system, kindly fill out 
the form and return by September 22. Participation in the directory is completely optional 
and you do not need to be a member of PTO. 
 
Show your Knowlton Spirit--get involved with the PTO. Every hour matters! Our next 
meeting is Tuesday, September 18  at 6:30pm (the third Tuesday of the month) in the school 
library (students/siblings are welcome).  Membership forms will be available at Back to 
School Night and will be sent home later this month. Make sure you follow us on Facebook 
at Knowlton Township PTO or look for the weekly school newsletter for the latest updates on 
events and activities. We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The KTES PTO Executive Board 
 
Joelene Groves, Lorielle DeRomo, Samantha Quick, and Dominque Boyle  
  


